
From: Olga Kasyanova  
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 3:01 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: OPPOSED RESIDENT to Towers of 42 and 45 storeys proposed across from Hillcrest Mall 

 
Hi - please register our opposing of the building of the towers in this plaza. As a resident directly affected by it as I 
live behind the plaza at 23 observatory lane townhouse complex, I can say that this would be absolutely horrific for 
remaining local green space. Bridgeview cordone park and Bridgeview park are the closes parks to the area and are 
overflowing with people, playground at bridgeview park is overflowing with kids in summer. You add another 
highrise in the area and forget any distancing whatsoever.  
 
Richmond Hill is becoming unbearable along yonge street and by putting a whopping 40-storey condo you are 
going to keep taking away the sunlight, any ability to travel on yonge street. 
 
Also right now no frills provides us with a walking distance store which is relied to by many local residents as a 
walk-to supermarket. By building this monstrosity you will remove our beloved store and instead add more traffic. 
 
Please provide information to dial into public meeting. 
 
Additionally, is there a webpage where local residents can register opposition or can this only be done via email? 
 
Thank you 
Olga Kasjanova & Dmitri Kassianov 
23 Observatory Lane, Unit 280 
Richmond Hill, ON L4C 0M7 

 


